
Chad Nelson 
Value: Care & Reliable

“His commitment to training 
and mentoring all members 
of our team is not only well 

structured and includes great 
information, but the patience 
and Care that he exudes is 

absolutely so sincere.”

“Reliable best describes 
Chad because he hits his 

deadlines and commitments 
without excuse, he is devoted 
to the team and he puts the 
interests of others above his 

own every time.”

Matt Sangster 
Value: Care

“...There have been times 
where other team members 
have not been able to work 
due to personal or health 

related issues and Matt without 
hesitation steps right up and 
sees how he can help out... 

Matt is living our values to the 
fullest and is always willing to 
assist others, even if nothing is 
pertaining to the project itself.”

Q3 Monthly Award Winners

Kenny Babinski 
Value: Care

“...He went above and beyond 
for the Greater Midland 

Community Center to make 
sure it was a successful 

groundbreaking that really 
involved the community... 

He’s really taken to the heart 
building the client experience 

beyond just customer 
satisfaction into building  

client ‘delight’.”
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Upcoming LOV Events

Location	/Contact	             Date/Time

MSP Coat Drive
All Offices
Tyler Maxwell

Until 10/26

Alpena Fire Station Painting
Alpena Office
Craig Froggett

10/28 @ 8am

Auburn Hills TBD

Capital Area United Way
Campaign
All Offices 

Ongoing

	

To nominate a fellow Clark employee, go to the main C-Port page to Nominate Someone for Living Our Values.  You can 
nominate anyone at anytime for anything that you believe demonstrates they are truly living one (or all) of our Core Values.

All are welcome to volunteer at events, pending 
availability of space. Contact the event lead for any 
questions. Have an idea for an event? Go on C.Port 
to suggest as event to the LOV committee.
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Living Our Values:
Our Team in Action

LIVING OUR VALUES COMMITTEE
3535 MOORES RIVER DRIVE
LANSING, MI 48911

VIEW ONLINE AND SHARE
USE PHONE CAMERA TO SCAN  

QR CODE

Clark has been to Forgotten Harvest Farms several 
times this quarter picking vegetables for the food bank. 
Pictured Top: Karen Middleton and Dan Hoffman.

Clark team at Huron 
Valley Public Schools 
collected $13,250 from 
subcontractors to help 
the Ann Arbor River  
Rat Football Team All Clark Offices donated 306 lbs. of hygiene products 

in partnership with McLaren Northern Michigan and 
nonperishable food for students in the Cheboygan-area.

Rich Wagner, Chris Schneider, Colin McLean, Becky Timberlake, Ashli Helms, 
and Wendy Wagner at Forgotten Harvest Farms


